Freedom of Information Act 2000 – School IT Support 

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1.
Do you provide in-house technical IT support services to the schools in your Local Authority?
Answer: We do not provide technical IT support services to schools

If yes:
I.
How many primary schools do you provide IT Support Services to?
II.
How many secondary schools do you provide IT Support Services to? 
Ill.      What's the length of the standard contract that schools sign up to?
IV.
When will the schools next review their IT Support Contract with you?
V.
Which of the below IT Support Services do you provide to schools?
i.   
Remote Support (3'd /4th line)
ii.   
Managed Service
iii.   
Ad Hoc onsite days
If no:
I.
Do you have any approved partners that you use to provide IT support services?
i.
If so, please confirm who your approved partners are?
ii.
When does your current contract with each of the approved partners expire?
We do not have any approved partners to provide IT support services to schools nor any contracts in place.
2.
How much does each school pay for their IT Support Service, per annum?
I.
<£1000
II.
£1000-£3000
Ill.
£3000-£5000
IV.
£5000-£10,000
v.
£10,000 +
We do not have any information on what each school spends as they are not through any contracts or services of the Councils.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

3.
Do you purchase a central MIS licence for your schools? 
We do not purchase a central MIS licence for our schools.
If no:
I.
How do schools in your Local Authority procure their MIS?


Schools procure their MIS independently.
If yes:

I.
To how many schools do you provide an MIS? 
II.
Do you provide a support service for this MIS? 
Ill.
Do you provide a hosted MIS solution?
IV.
What's the standard length of the contract that schools sign up to? 
V.
When would you next expect a review of this contract?
a.
In the next financial year 
b.
In the next 3 years

c.
In the next 3-5 years

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

